
COVID-19 Policies & Announcements 
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Des Moines Ballroom will remain closed through April 30th in accordance with the mandate 
extended by the ​Governor on April 2nd.​ Our first priority is still the health and well-being of our 
staff and patrons. Private lessons may be rescheduled, or held via Zoom. Please email 
info@desmoinesballroom.com​ to reschedule if you have not yet been contacted by your 
instructor.  
 
Day of Dance is rescheduled for May 30th.  
If you have questions regarding formation teams, or registration, please contact​ Anne Bates.  
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Des Moines Ballroom will remain closed until April 7th due to the extended mandate by 
the office of Governor Kim Reynolds issued today (March 26th, 2020). For updates on 
offerings, please continue to follow our Facebook page. Email questions to 
info@desmoinesballroom.com​.  
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All group classes are suspended until the end of March. We are making virtual 
accomodations available to those currently registered in a class, as well as options for all 
of you at home who desire to continue dancing. Group class members will be contacted 
via email with appropriate links to the online content. 
Private lessons will continue this week. Please email ​info@desmoinesballroom.com​  or 
call 515-491-0162 with questions.  
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Dear friends of Des Moines Ballroom, 
 
The following statement is in regard to our weekly Friday Night Practice parties. Group 
classes and private lessons currently underway will continue at this time. As changes 
occur, you will be notified directly.  
 
As the COVID-19 situation continues to develop we have decided to respond proactively with 
caution. We understand that that even with our best efforts to maintain a clean and safe 
environment, practice dance parties could still be problematic for the spread of a more 
contagious virus.  
 

https://governor.iowa.gov/press-release/gov-reynolds-signs-new-proclamation-continuing-state-public-health-emergency-2
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We want to make every effort to first keep our community safe, and while the last thing we feel 
like doing is cutting back on opportunities to enjoy our time together, we must be conscious of 
the risks as well as benefits.  
 
Practice Parties at the studio will be on hold for the remainder of March, and we will continue to 
update you on this page as we receive more information. This doesn't mean we need to stop 
dancing, we just need to alter the scenery for a bit. We encourage you to push the couches and 
tables to the side and capitalize on this opportunity to dance in your own living room! Please feel 
free to share your home dance party videos here on our page, and inspire others to share as 
well.  
 
Please take care of yourselves and we hope to be dancing with you again soon!  
 
- Tallis and Anne  
 


